VISTA RANCH

MERCED, CALIFORNIA

March 16, 2020
Dear Vista Ranch Family,

Due to recent State and regional developments over the past 24 hours, Vista Ranch
is following health care guidelines and will be closing effective immediately.

We will continue to assist you with any inquiries regarding Vista Ranch via email at
events@vistaranch.com or phone at 209-722-8200. We appreciate your patience as
we will do our best to return your email or call within 24 hours.

Our hearts go out to those who have been affected. We will continue to stay up-to-
date on all changes as they materialize. Please check back for updates via email and
our website as we monitor the situation.

We appreciate and value your business, but more importantly we value your health.
Thank you for your support we look forward to seeing you when we re-open our
doors.

Our deepest gratitude,
Vista Ranch Team



